
From: Steve Green
To: McDaniel, Sean
Subject: Re: (Review) - Re: Curriculum Flyer
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:38:59 PM

Sean

I have discussed the request with our team and our suggestion is not to provide any information at this
time. I have been asked by the Daily Oklahoman for an interview and passed for now since we are in
development. I suggest that you let them know you understand it is in development and refer them to
us. We can let them know that we will inform them as the curriculum is developed.

Steve

Sent from my iPad

> On Nov 18, 2013, at 1:23 PM, "McDaniel, Sean" <McDanielS@mustangps.org> wrote:
>
> Steve,
>
> Several media outlets are asking for any materials we have that would provide info about the course
we are considering.  What are your thoughts about sending them the flyer you provided me?
>
> Sean
>
> Sent from my iPad
>
>> On Oct 30, 2013, at 3:50 PM, "Steve Green" <steve.green@hobbylobby.com> wrote:
>>
>> Sean
>>
>> Here is an edited version.
>>
>> Steve
>>
>> From: Marsha Bold
>> Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 3:16 PM
>> To: Steve Green
>> Subject: Curriculum Flyer
>>
>> Steve,
>>
>> Attached is the finalized digital version of the flyer that you requested.
>>
>> Thanks,
>> Marsha
>>
>>
>> ________________________________
>> This email message, including any attachment(s) is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by email.
>> <CurriculumFlyerFINAL[2].pdf>
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